
 
MAY 
Mon 8th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 9th - Fri 12th 

Y6 SATs 

Thurs 18th 

PTA Fundraiser - The 

Body Shop  

Pamper Evening 

Fri 19th 

PTA Film Night 

JUNE 
7th June 6.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

Parents Info Meeting 

15th June 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

Drop in 

Fri 16th 

KS2 Praise Alive at 

Stoneleigh  

Showground 

Fri 16th 

PTA Father’s Day 

Treats & Cake Sale 

22nd June 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

induction 

Fri 23rd 

PTA Summer Fayre 

 

FUTURE DATES 
29th June pm 

Alcester Rock  

Academy on Tour 

6th July 1.30pm 

Reception Sept ‘23 

induction 

7th July pm 

Sports Day 

13th July 

Moving up morning 
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Collective Worship - Thankfulness 
Over this half term we will be concentrating our focus on the virtue of Thankfulness:  

 
 Kapsabet, Kenya – making links  
 The Ten Lepers – show thanks 
 Deaf Awareness Week – communication tips 
 Coronation of King Charles III 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding 
To help you keep abreast of all the games that are out there and making 
the right choices for your children to have a positive relationship with 
technology, we have attached internetmatters.org ‘Amazing games 
guide for families’ with this week’s newsletter. 
 
Class 3 Mary Arden’s House 

As part of their history learning, Class 3 spent a day last week  
exploring Tudor life and had the most fantastic day. They had the 
site all to themselves and returned to school bursting with all the  
details and information gleaned from the experience. Our thanks to 
all the parents who supported the trip, all of whom were impressed 
by both the quality of the opportunity and the behaviour of all Class 3 
children.  

 
SATS Preparations 
Over the last three weeks, our Year 6 children have been working hard 
to re-visit and revise their learning in preparation for their Standard  
Assessment Tests (SATs), which take place next week. Mrs Pellet-
Ward has commended them for their diligence and maturity as they 
have worked through past papers and also, continued their revision at 
home, practising their skills to make sure they feel ready and confident 
when sitting the tests next week. We are all very proud of them,  
knowing that they have given of their very best – we couldn’t ask any 
more of them.  
 
Coronation Picnic 

We all hope that King Charles III enjoys the same good fortune that we did 
today with the weather for our Coronation lunch.  We had a lovely time  
picnicking together on our school field, with the sun shining down on us and all 
our school family sporting red, white and blue in honour of the occasion. In the 
afternoon, all classes designed and made bookmarks to commemorate this 
historic event and each child went home today with a very special envelope – 
a gift from our wonderful PTA – containing wildflower seeds… allowing them 
to grow even more memories of their days here at TG. 

 

NEWSLETTER  

5th May 2023 

ISSUE - 2 

Attendance  

Whole School Attendance Year to Date - 96.4% 

We’ve maintained last week’s, just above target, figure. 
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Bikeability 
Our Year 5s spent last week learning the 
rules of the road and fine-tuning their  
cycling skills. The team from WCC working 
with them were very impressed with their 
confidence and their good manners too! 
They all passed grade 2 with flying colours 
and received their certificates and badges 
in last week’s Celebration Assembly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bank Holiday 
We wish you all a very happy bank holiday weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 9th May 
 

PTA  
We hope you have all enjoyed Treat Friday - it was class 3's turn to help this month and they certainly didn't  
disappoint. I for one cannot wait to scoff Kelly's beautiful pre-order creations too!  Thank you so much!  
 
Rags to riches went well again, Sooz reports we had fewer bags this time but nice and heavy so a solid £85 made. 
Next one will be in September so please continue to keep collecting and saving your unwanted items for us.  
 
Upcoming we have our fabulous film night on Friday 19th May for the children and our very exciting pamper evening 
on the Thursday 18th May for the grown ups. A night out and mini body shop pamper for just £10 is certainly not to 
be missed. Feel free to invite your friends too, just email:  ptatemplegrafton@gmail.com to book. 
 
Thank you!  
Your PTA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Film night – Friday, 19th May 

Friday, 23rd June 

 

Disco Friday,14thJuly 

Pamper Evening 

Thursday, 18th May 

Father's Day Treats & Cake Sale –  

Friday, 16th June 

mailto:ptatemplegrafton@gmail.com
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TG Learning Together  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class One 

Class Two 
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Star of The Week   

Thursday 4th May 

Class 1 Ellie 

Class 2 Cobie 

Class 3 Emily 

Class 4 Daisy-Low 

Star of The Week   

Friday 28thApril 

Class 1 Lily 

Class 2 Ruan 

Class 3 Benjamin 

Class 4 Evelyn 

Class Three 

Class Four 
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